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STUDENT SPOTLIGHT: Kaiya Dunn
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DID YOU KNOW?
Lindenwood University has over 60 different clubs and
organizations for students to get involved with.

This includes academic organizations, fraternity and
sorority life, multicultural organizations, special interest
groups, and community service clubs

ORGANIZATION SPOTLIGHT

October
2023

Public Health Student Association

“I am a sophomore from Kansas City, Missouri majoring in Digital Marketing with a minor in
Sport Management. I was the Marketing Co-Chair for First Year Council last year, and this
year I am the Sophomore Council Marketing Co-Chair and Senator. I am also an active
member of the Phi Sigma Sigma sorority, I am currently holding the position of Panhellenic
Delegate, and have previously held the positions of Ritual, Parliamentarian, and Historian, I
was also a member of our Recruitment Committee. I am the Event Co-Chair for Lions Late
Night this fall! This summer I was selected to represent Lindenwood’s chapter of Phi Sigma
Sigma at Rutgers University for the Emerging Leader Program. This year I had the
opportunity to be a Lion Leader and was able to assist new students during orientation.
Finally, I am the Administrative Assistant in the Career Services office.”
-Kaiya Dunn

The Public Health Student Association aims to improve the health and
well-being of Lindenwood students and the Lindenwood community
by providing health knowledge, developmental opportunities and
service opportunities. The PHSA is actively involved on campus and
has been able to provide valuable information and resources to
students.

LindenGiving St Charles Senior Center: Wednesday, October
17 and Thursday, October 18
Crisis Nursery Saint Louis: Volunteer Opportunities
Saint Charles City-County Library: Volunteer Opportunities
First Capitol Lions Club of Saint Charles, MO: Volunteer
Opportunities
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“The secret of getting ahead is getting started.”
-Mark Twain

EXCITING UPCOMING EVENTS

OCTOBER GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETINGS

STORIES FROM THE ARCHIVES
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The week of October 2nd: Enabling Multi-Factor Authentication
The week of October 9th: The use of strong passwords and a password manager
The week of October 16th: Updating software
The week of October 23rd: How to recognize and report phishing

October is Cyber Security Month. This year Lindenwood IT will focus on the following topics:

Emails focusing on each topic will go out at the beginning of each week in addition to informational slides
distributed across the digital displays around campus. 

“Did you know that over the years Lindenwood had a
tradition where Mary Sibley’s ghost visits the campus
on Halloween? From the 1920s to the 1960s, on
Halloween night, a student dressed up as Mary
Sibley, would walk up from the cemetery to Sibley
Hall Chapel and play “Nearer My God to Thee” on the
organ. One year, a student claimed she saw Mary
sitting next to her. There was attempt to bring the
tradition back in the late 2000s, but Dark Carnival
overshadowed it.”
-Paul Huffman

Monday, October 9, 2023
Monday, October 23, 2023

Family Day: Saturday, October 7, 2023
Self Care Club Puzzle Night: Wednesday, October 11, 2023
Lions Football vs Tennessee Tech University: Saturday, October 7,
2023
Carrie: The Musical: Thursday, October 26, 2023- Saturday, October
28, 2023




